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  2018 Faculty and Staff Holiday Fund 
The Parent Association Faculty and Staff Holiday Fund is a wonderful way to 

remember our school’s faculty and support staff during the holiday season.  If you   

are considering gifts for your child’s teachers, this fund may be a convenient, time 

saving alternative to purchasing individual gifts. Contributions may be made by 

check or billed to miscellaneous account.  

Because many teachers instruct children from all levels at various times 

during the day or week, all faculty and staff share in the gift contribution.  

Each recipient receives a card which includes your child’s name (please 

list children’s names below). 

Happy Holidays! 

Sincerely, Parent Association Co-Chairs 

Amy Ankar (amyankar@hotmail.com) and Lona Shepperd (blshepperd@gmail.com) 

 

To contribute, please do one of the following: 

1. Return form to St. Nicholas School in an envelope marked “Christmas Fund.” 

2. Email form to Sally (swilliams@stns.org)  

3. Call the office and speak with Anne or Sally, and give them your amount. 

         Contributions need to be received by Tuesday, December 18.      

(Please list children’s names to be added to the greeting card that is presented with the gift). 

 Name____________________________________ Level______     

 Name____________________________________ Level______   

 Name____________________________________ Level______      

 Enclosed is my gift of $ ______________  Check #_______ 

 Please bill my account in the amount of $_____________ 

   

Parent Name (please print) ____________________________________________ 

Parent Signature_____________________________________________________ 
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